
 
 

DATE: August 24, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Public Arts Master Plan 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive an update on the Public Arts Master Plan and review design 

and layout options for Public Arts Master Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Beginning in January 2017, the City and the Public Arts Commission (PAC) have been working with 
Designing Local to develop a Public Arts Master Plan. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Designing Local is currently making changes to a draft of the Master Plan based on feedback 
received from the PAC and City staff.  A revised draft will be provided to the PAC subcommittee 
tasked with working on this project and will come to the full PAC in September.   
 
At the August 24, 2017 meeting, the PAC will review design and layout options with staff from 
Designing Local. 


